
St. Ansgar, Iowa

March 25, 2024
The St. Ansgar Community School District is an Equal Employment Opportunity and Affirmative Action Educational Agency.

The Board of Directors of the St. Ansgar Community School District met in special session in the MS/HS Media Center for the 2024-2025 Public Hearing on the Proposed Tax Levy at 5:00 P.M.

Present: Directors Steve Groth, Kyle Tabbert, Lindsey Falk, Tony Brown, Matt Foster, and Lowana Hannam. Superintendent Mike Crozier. Board Secretary Emily Johnson-Woods. 8 guests were present. 
Absent: Director Morrow.  
The meeting was called to order by President Groth. Falk moved, duly 2nd by Brown, to approve the agenda as presented.  Ayes-Tabbert, Falk, Brown, Foster, Hannam, and Groth.  Nays-None.
The hearing on the Proposed Tax Levy was opened at 5:00 P.M.

There was discussion held on the current tax rate levy with the guests that were present. 

The hearing closed at 5:28 P.M.

The meeting adjourned at 5:28 P.M.

Attachments to the board minutes may be viewed at the Board Secretary’s Office.  There may be a charge for any copies that are requested.
 ____________________________            _______________________

 Steven Groth, President                                    Emily Johnson-Woods, Board Secretary
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